DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
Royal New Zealand Institute of Horticulture, 2003 Conference Christchurch

Mr David Moyle and Mr David Given addressed the Committee on the proposed three day conference
to be held on dates to be finalised between mid-September and October 2003.

Funding would be sought from the Council to assist in meeting the costs of the conference.

The Committee decided that a staff report be provided addressing possible assistance available from
the Council to assist a conference that will be beneficial to the city.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


